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SPECIAL EVENT: Dr John Hewson – 10 July 

 
Please invite your friends, neighbours, colleagues etc to listen to Dr Hewson. 

 
 

 
Next Meetings 

 
Tuesday 3 July 2018 

5:30 for 6:30 pm 

 
Tuesday 10 July 2018 

5:30 for 6:30 pm 

Location Highlands Golf Club Highlands Golf Club 
Program  Dr John Hewson 

Speaker Special Surprise Guest Dr John Hewson 
Intro / Vote of Thanks  Rod Aistrope 

Dinner Fee Duty Robbie Allen Ian Langford 
Journalist  Trevor Fair 

Regalia Duty Ken Adams Trevor Fair 
If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au 

 
 

President’s Welcome: 
 
President David McCosh welcomed all to the 2018 
Changeover Dinner. Special welcome to guests 
including; 
 
PDG Bill Seelis, representing DG Steve Hill. 
PE Derek White, RC Berrima District 
PP Ross Craig, EC Moss Vale 
PP Rob Uhl, eRC Brindabella 

 
Invocation: PP Ken Adams  
 
Toast: The Toast to Rotary International was made 
by PP Ian Johnson.    
      
PDG Bill Seelis responded on behalf of RI and 
commended the Club on another successful year. 
       
      

Presentations: 

 
Louie Liberale presented a cheque to CMRI 
representatives Lara & Kylie to the sum of 
$12,500. 
 
In responding CMRI thanked the Liberale family, 
Rotary and supporters for their generous support 
over the last 25 years where in excess of $100k 
has been donated to the research into children’s 
cancer. 
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Paul Harris Fellow Presentations: 
 
President David ably assisted by PDG Bill Seelis 
presented PHF’s to: 
 
Don Graham – Don has made a considerable 
contribution to our Club, especially the Youth  
Portfolio and Rotary Australia World Community 
Service (RAWCS) since joining. Prior to this Don 
was active in APEX and the legal profession in 
the Central West of NSW. 
 

 
 
Gerry Kroon – Gerry is a tireless worker for 
Rotary, always focused on supporting good 
ideas, keeping the Club focused and doing the 
best for everyone. 
 

 
 
David McCosh – For his significant contribution 
to Rotary over the years of Service Above Self. 

 
 

Changeover 

 
 
President Lynton introduced his Board being; 
Vice President – David McCosh 
Sergeant / PE – Robert deJongh 
Treasurer – Ian Langford 
Secretary – Tony Glenn 
Foundation & Program – Trevor Fair 
Community Service – Jacinta Sheridan 
Youth – Don Graham 
International – Ian Johnson 
Fundraising – Mary Ramsay 
Membership & Club Dev – Vicki Kelley 
Vocational – Will Eddowes 
Publicity & Social Rosemary Kelly 
 

 
 

This week and next our Club members are 
helping WSC with some staff BBQ’s.

 


